
 

 

 

    Winterbourne Junior Girls’ School 
Year 6 Newsletter                                                      

Week ending: Friday 9th July 2021 

Star pupils                            Bucket Fillers  

6.1 Veena   & Sama                       Shakira 

6.2  Kavinaya  & Suphikskaa          Tasfia                                

6.3   Hafsa   &    Romina                     All 6.3  
 

PE Certificates 

6.1              6.3  Destiny 

  Values of the Month  

July  - Courage and Independence  

Accelerated Readers: 

6.1:   Noor 

6.2:   Ainoha, Hadia and Gavija 
 
6.3:  Alina, Dhrasti 

Philosophy Question of the Month:  
What does courage look like? What does   

courage sounds like? What does courage feel 
like?                                                                      

     Year 6 children have received their final reports and SATs results this week. We really appreciate  all 

the lovely comments that the parents have written on the copy of  their child’s report, signed and sent it 

back to school.  Girls are now busy preparing for the performances for their  final event at WJGS  —The 

Celebration of Achievement Evening, which you will be able to attend virtually on 21st July 2021 at  

5.55pm onwards.  

 Word of the Week 

Courteous 

Idiom of the Week 

 

Please follow us on Twitter and support  our 

school @WJGSS. There are some fascinat-

ing items of interest about WJGS. 

   

Our Yellow team, ‘Malala House’ won                   

Sports Day this year.       

                                                                                                                

Year 6 enjoyed a fabulous day at Legoland!  A well deserved treat as their time at Winterbourne draws 

to an end. Well done to all the girls in year 6 for exhibiting fantastic behaviour and making the trip very 

enjoyable for all.  

Transition to the Secondary School… 

Year 6 girls have completed their secondary transition project this week. 

In the last session, the focus was on thinking about choosing friends 

wisely and how to be a good friends to others.  The girls also explored 

how to successfully cope with change by using the skills they have al-

ready acquired and developed during their time at WJGS.  Finally, they discussed that saying goodbye 

is important as when something or someone has been important in our lives, saying goodbye is the 

way we can recognise how important they were and remember them.  


